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2020-2021 Officers & Board Members: 

President-Patty Navin; V.Pres-Stephanie Larcom; V.Pres-Gene Long; V. Pres-Corwin Croy; Secretary-

Barbara Plaugher; Treasurer-Clair Winebar; Lion Tamer-; Tail Twister-Greg Averesch; Board 

Members: 1 yr-Dan Diller; 1 yr-Robert Stahl; 2 yr-Jim Bemiller; 2 yr Jan Emmert. 

Immediate Past President-Christina Walton; Foundation President-Dick Ramseyer  

Editor-Barbara Plaugher 

 

 March Birthday: 

 Ryan Lowry    3/6     Corwin Croy 8/10  Mitch Kinglsey 3/19 

 Meil Reichenbach 3/24 

 

 March  Anniversary: 

  Laura Jones  3/17     Ron Lora  3/22  Patty Navin  3/28                     
   

UPCOMING EVENTS:                         

February 18th: Northwest Eyecare Foundation meeting 7 PM by zoom.  

 

February 27th: District cabinet meeting 9 am by zoom. 

 

March 2nd:  Club meeting at noon by zoom. 

 

March 9th:  Board meeting 6 PM by zoom. 

 

March 16th:  Club meeting at noon by zoom.                                        
 

RAFFLE DRAWING:      February 50/50 charity drawing                                                 

$100 ticket won by Rich Bucher ticket sold by Lion Barbara Plaugher 
$50 ticket   won by Luke Denecker ticket sold by Lion Greg Denecker 

$30 ticket   won by Alan Yoder ticket sold by Lion Alan Yoder 

$20 ticket   won by Shirley Siefker ticket sold by Lion Barbara Plaugher  

Thanks to Lion Gene Long for selling 30 of the 50-50 tickets this year!                                                                                                
 

BOARD MEETING:                                      

Discussion on a pancake breakfast ended with a “on hold” agreement from the board members.           

The lions will be serving the community meal on August 5th 2021 and February 5th 2022.                        

The car show was discussed with many questions on safety and obtaining funds for trophies.  Project also 

currently “on hold”.   

Rodney McDaniel resignation approved by the board. 

 

 

http://www.ohiolions.org/


Nominating committee consisting of the board executive branch to meet by zoom on February 23rd at 6 

PM to prepare a slate for 2021-2022.                       

Citizen of the Year program discussed and voted by board to cancel for one year.  

                                                                    

MEETINGS BY ZOOM:                                         

Issues discussed at board shared with club members, see board meeting above.                 

Scholarship applications sent to three local schools to be completed and returned by April 10th.  

Committee of five members confirmed.    

The Boy Scouts will be working the Ride to Remember project.                    

February 16th meeting showed Bluffton Lions packing sunglasses for St. Maarten VOSH mission.  Five 

minute video viewed of the mission into St. Maarten. 

Planning to obtain a video from the chamber for the March 2nd meeting 

LCIF power-point presentation is planned for the March 16th meeting.                                                                                                                
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VOSH GLASSES: 

 

Lions Dan Diller and Barbara Plaugher 

traveled to Norwalk to transport a truck 

load of glasses collected by the Norwalk 

Lions and Jim Maul, optometrist.  These 

were then taken to the VOSH sorting 

center and unloaded. 

 


